
 

19 September 2023 
 
 
 
The Family Centre in Merstham, The Red Oak, is running a 4-week evening course focusing 
on Understanding your Teenager, which starts this Thursday 21 September (7.30pm - 9.30pm). 
The course costs only £15 for all four sessions. 
 
If you are interested, contact The Red Oak on 01737 645908 or email info@theredoak.org.uk 
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